
7.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 
 

06/21/10 Copy of letter addressed to School Board Chair Tim Grover from 

Patricia Stolee expressing her support and appreciation for the leadership 
of Chair Grover, the Red Plan and excitement over the new facilities 
being built for students, especially the new western middle school.  

 
06/23/10 Copy of letter addressed to School Board Chair Tim Grover from Cean 

Frost expressing disappointment on implementation of Red Plan and the 
closing of Central High School. 

 

06/24/10 Copy of letter addressed to School Board Chair Tim Grover from 
Kathryn Horner expressing dissatisfaction with campaign promise 
related to the closing of Central High School, and asking that the Central 
High School property not be sold. 

 
 
06/25/10 Copy of letter addressed to School Board Chairman Tim Grover from 

Elizabeth Marsaa expressing dissatisfaction with campaign promises, the 
closing of Central High School, the new western middle school, 
combining Grant and Nettleton elementary schools, and asking that he 
step down from Board. 

 
06/28/10 Copy of letter addressed to [School Board Chair] Tim Grover from Paula 

Nelson-Guenther regarding the Lowell music program asking for Board 

support of the Lowell Legato Foundation’s request that the music 
program be continued if the Foundation can provide the funding. 

 
06/29/10 Copy of letter addressed to School Board Chair Tim Grover from Barb 

Koberstein expressing disappointment with 3rd District representation, 
tax payers having no voice related to the Red Plan process, campaign 
promises related to the closing of Central High School and Central’s 
name not continuing as a part of the new high schools. 

 
07/12/10 Copy of letter addressed to Tim Grover, School Board Chair, from Paul 

Goossens expressing appreciation of Chair Grover’s 3rd District 
representation, of the fair, open and inclusive process of the long range 
facilities plan, the effective facilities the district will have, which will 
attract families. 


